
MEMORANDUM 

March 17, 1995 

TO: 	ASSISTANT MUSEUM CURATOR 

FROM: 	CITY MANAGER 

SUBJECT: SHUTTERS ON POINT PINOS LIGHTHOUSE 

The attached photograph of an unidentified lighthouse (I believe it is the 
Point Pinos facility) was given to me by Flo Schaefer. She pointed out the 
shutters on the building and the fact they are not present on the current 
structure. She wondered if the existence of the shutters on the original 
building could be authenticated and, if so, would it be appropriate to have 
them reinstalled. 

I told her I'd check with you to see if that kind of information is readily 
available or easily accessed. Could you help me out on this? Thank you 
very much. 

MICHAEL W. HUSE 
CITY MANAGER 

Attachment 
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